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It was reported last week that six traditional Polynesian ocean-going canoes and their 
two escort vessels were expected to arrive in Dana Point Harbor last weekend.  
 Voyaging canoes rely on the wind to travel and were becalmed last week; they are 
now scheduled to arrive in Dana Point Harbor on Monday,  August 29, 2011 and plan 
to remain anchored in the Harbor until August 31, 2011. 
 
As a reminder of our previous Advisory, all boaters and human powered craft opera-
tors, please keep well clear of the vessels as they arrive and maneuver to anchor. 
 
Each of the ocean-going canoes is 72 feet long and over 19 feet wide and will be  
stationed in the West Anchorage Area; and their escort vessels are 108 feet and 82 
feet long, and will be directed to the east anchorage, near the east breakwater. 
 
Given the sizes of these vessels in each of the anchorages, please take extra care to 
keep clear of them, their anchor lines and anchors - both stern and bow anchors will 
be used. 
 
 

More information about the visiting vessels and their voyage is available at: 
www.pacificvoyagers.org. 


